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Dear Valued Customer,

The following information is provided in good faith and to the best of our
knowledge. Kari Out is aware of EPA PFAS requirements, such as municipal water
levels for PFOA and PFOS, and legislation by multiple states further regulating the
entire class of PFAS, especially in food packaging.

Fluorinated chemicals, such as perfluorinated chemicals (PFCs) including
perfluorooctanoic acid (PFOA), perfluorooctane sulfonic acid and its derivatives
(PFOS) and other per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFASs), are not used in the
manufacturing of the products.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Lando
Director of Regulatory
and Quality Compliance




